
🌟 End of School Year Message 🌟 
 
Assalamu Alaikum wa Rahmatullahi wa Barakatuh, 
 
Alhamdulillah, with the mercy and blessings of Allah جل جلاله, we have successfully reached the end 
of our second academic year at Ummul Qura Islamic School. Today marks our last day of school 
for the year. 
First and foremost, we would like to express our heartfelt gratitude to all our parents, supporters, 
and well-wishers. Your continued support, du’as, and encouragement have played a vital role in 
our growth and progress. May Allah reward you all abundantly for your dedication and care. 
As we strive to build a school that serves our community for the sake of Allah, we understand 
that feedback—whether praise or constructive criticism—is part of the journey. As the saying 
goes: 
“Those who strive will be spoken about, and only those who do nothing remain uncriticized.” 
We take all feedback positively, because our goal is to grow, improve, and better serve our 
children and our community, seeking only the pleasure of Allah. 
 
At this time, we kindly ask for your valuable suggestions and feedback.  
We have included a short rating form below. It will only take a few minutes to complete, 
No personal information is required—just honest, clear suggestions that can help us improve, 
inshaAllah. 
 
🔗 https://form.jotform.com/233270350326043 
 
We are still in the early stages of our journey, and like any new organization, we face challenges 
and learning curves. We sincerely apologize for any miscommunication or shortcomings that 
may have occurred, and we humbly ask for your understanding and continued support. 
Once again, Jazakumullahu Khairan to each of you. We look forward to growing together and 
continuing this journey with you by our side. 
 
Best regards, 
Ummul Qura Islamic School Administration 
 


